
 
LB/KRE 
 
5th September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 
 
It has been wonderful to welcome our year 11 students back into the academy this week and they have 
had a great start to the year. 
 
As it was communicated in the summer term, the academy day will begin at 8:00am for year 11 students 
from Monday 8th September. This is to encourage good time management and revision habits in the lead 
up to the November mock exams. 
 
Students have been reminded about the information below during their assembly this week: 
 

• Students should enter by the front door at 8:00am where they will be greeted and their 
attendance will be recorded. 

• Students should bring their personal revision/homework and work independently, aimed at 
encouraging independence and good study habits. 

• Water and toast will be provided. 

• Students will then have extra maths or English with a specialist teacher during tutor time, Monday 
to Thursday. 

• On a Friday, students will have an assembly, therefore, students can arrive for the normal time of 
8:35am. 

• After-school revision will start week commencing 15th September and a timetable for this will be 
shared next week. 

 
If you have any queries about any of the above, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Lisa Bewley 
Vice Principal  
 
 


